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2 October 2025

Greg Foran 
Chief Executive 
Air New Zealand

By email:

Tena koe Greg,

I am responding to your letter of 25 July 2025, in which you request the Commission initiate 
a s56G inquiry into whether a change in the regulation of airport services is required. We 
have decided not to initiate an inquiry at this time.

To inform our response to your request, and following MBIE officials' recent informal 
consultation with airport stakeholders and their finding that the Commission could improve 
information disclosure, we initiated a sprint project.

A copy of the report from the sprint is included with this letter; this will give you greater 
clarity about the reasons for our decision. I would be happy to discuss it with you.

We still intend to review information disclosure requirements, and any changes will only be 
made following consultation. We will let you and other stakeholders know the timeline for 
the information disclosure review, as soon as it is confirmed.

Naku iti noa, na

Vhari McWha 
Commissioner
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